
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Thursday 23 May 2024 

Highlights from this week 

We have had a fantastic week learning about 
patterns and repeating patterns.  

The children came to school looking amazing 
in all their different patterns.  It has really 

helped their learning. Thank you!  

We have also been making comparisons 
between objects relating to their size, 

length and capacity. 

We also enjoyed this story! 

 

We have focused on hearing the initial sound 
“c”, that can be found in words like; 

caterpillar, cat, and coin. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/cbe
ebies-phonics-playlist 

Has your child been singing a song called 

“Herman the worm”? Perhaps they can teach 
it to you! 

Next term in Cherry class 

Next term in Cherry 
class our topic will be 

“Heroes and Adventures.” 
We will be learning all 
about space, making 

rockets, learning about 
astronauts and making 

space pictures. 

 

 

   

 

Junk Modelling 

We have some junk 
modelling projects planned 
for next half term. Please 

can you bring in lots of 
clean yoghurt pots, plastic 

bottles or kitchen roll 
tubes. Thank you! 

Homework – singing songs! 

Singing songs is a very important part of a child’s learning and development! It supports brain 
development linked to literacy and maths.  

Often nursery rhymes are repetitive. In fact repetition is very important!  Please sing with your child 
in the car, in the bath, on the bus or out for a walk! For different song ideas follow this link!  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/curations/nursery-rhymes 


